
 

(A message from the Presbyterian Church in Canada's 
Committee on History to congregations)                                                         

Mr. Ian McKechnie (Editor of Presbyterian History) is compiling a 150th Anniversary Book 
for The Presbyterian Church in Canada. This will include a collection comprising the first-

hand stories of where we have been, where we stand, and where we are going as The 
Presbyterian Church in Canada. It will not be a comprehensive history of the PCC, but a 
compilation of stories told by Presbyterians from coast to coast, and inclusive of all ages, 

cultural backgrounds, orientations, and experiences. 
Thank you for taking part in this special Book!  

PLEASE SEND US YOUR STORIES!  
for our PCC 150 Book on COMPILED MEMORIES AND REFLECTIONS 

In recognition of the PCC’s 150th Anniversary in 2025, The Committee on History is 
preparing a published collection of stories about where we have been, where we are and 

where we are going.  

Do you have a favourite memory of singing in a choir, attending a youth group, going to a 
potluck supper, or attending the General Assembly—or anything else that shaped your 

involvement in church? What are some of the things your congregation is doing today to 
share the good news of Jesus in your community? And what are your hopes and dreams 

for the PCC as it approaches 150 years?  

We want to hear from you! Please write to Ian McKechnie, project coordinator, at 
mpcc150book@gmail.com 

Submissions are being accepted until November 30, 2024. 

As well, The Committee on History is planning a Musical Tribute Performance for General 
Assembly 150 in 2025!  This will embrace many musical connections throughout our 

denomination, celebrating our heritage and diversity, and including a Reception. 

The Committee on History for The Presbyterian Church in Canada 


